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I have met the Assembliymen and Senators elect Prom South-
ern California, and have talked with a number of them about the pro
priety of the State receding to the United States Govermment the
Yogemite Valley, thus placing the entire Yosemite National Park in
the control of the National Govermment. I do not believe there
will be any difficulty in having this brought about in th

ature this winter, if a showing is made by the Sierra |
great advantage it would be to the State in general. I hope 3

will formulate some plan of action and have presented to the Leris-

lature early in its session.

Yours truly,

Vil

02199
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